
 

Circular No.31/2023-24        18th June 2023 

This is to inform that the students’ photograph for their new ID card is scheduled to be 

clicked on Tuesday, 20th June 2023. 

Compulsory attendance of your ward is solicited on the respective day of photography.  

Students are required to be in neat and tidy school uniform. Refrain from sending in 

sports uniform. 

Note:  Students those who haven’t received their uniform can come in white shirt and 

jeans. 

s/d 

Principal 


